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Parent-Teacher Interviews 2020 
 
October 28, 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
Progress Report Cards for students in Grades K – 8 will be sent home on Tuesday, 
November 3, 2020.  Parent-teacher interviews are optional and take place only 
at the request of the parent/guardian or teacher.  If you do not wish to request an 
interview regarding the progress report, then no action is required on your part.   
 
Usually, we set up a couple parent-teacher interview evenings where 
parents/guardians who have requested an interview are able to come in and speak 
with the teacher.  Due to COVID, all the parent-teacher interviews will take place by 
telephone or online this term.   If you would like to meet with the Classroom Teacher, 
the French Teacher, Arts Teacher, or Special Education Teacher, please complete 
the request form below and return it to the school.  Your child’s teacher will get back 
to you to arrange a meeting time and the format of the meeting (telephone or online).   
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
My child’s name is __________________________________________ 
 
Yes, I would like to meet with my child’s teacher (Please check all that apply): 
 

o Classroom teacher:  Teacher’s name_________________________________ 

 

o French teacher:  French teacher’s name ______________________________ 

 

o Arts teacher (Ms. Berry)  

 

o Special Education Resource Teacher: Ms. Lesslie (K-Gr. 4) or Ms. Levac (Gr. 

5-8) 


